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This research study plans to
learn more about how the
body’s immune system interacts
with foods to cause symptoms
in individuals with food allergies.
This study also plans to validate
tests that are being developed to
help predict reactions to peanuts

You may be eligible if:

you are 18 - 75
you have a known history of a severe
peanut and/or tree nut allergy
can’t have taken Xolair within the last 5
months
it will be helpful if you have an allergy
blood tests in the past and if you have
those results

$75 Compensation Provided 

Want to learn more?

If you join the study, you will be asked 
about your medical history, specifically 
about your prior allergic conditions and 
details of your symptoms. 
About 3-4 tablespoons of blood will be 
drawn to be used for research. 

Blood samples for the study of
peanut, tree nut, and other food

allergies

Main Procedures Involved:

Contact Sarah Montoya at 303-724-5748 or
scan the QR code


